
Town of Manchester 
      January 23, 2019 
 

The Mayor and Council of the Town of Manchester met on the above date.  Those 
present were Melinda Smith, Jenn Miller, Vince Pacelli, Dale Wilder, Steve Miller, Kelly 
Baldwin and Rodney Kuhns. 

 
Due to a technical error with the Carroll County Times, the advertising requirements 

were not met for the public hearing for Ordinance No. 236 modifying the R-40,000 District for 
annexations after October 1, 2018.  Ms. Miller made a motion that the Council vote to rescind its 
approval of Ordinance No. 236 and re-introduce it without amendment.  Ms. Smith seconded the 
motion.  The motion passed unanimously.  There will be a public hearing on February 12, 2019.  
 

Mr. Wilder made a motion to adjourn the meeting and go into a scheduled budget work 
session.  Ms. Smith seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.  The meeting 
adjourned at 7:12pm. 

 
Respectfully submitted, Kelly J. Baldwin 


